
 

 

 

 

Students from both sections of VAS 1025 Advanced Foundation 
Studio worked collaboratively to produce new artworks that combine 
sculpture, video and installation in an exhibition in the Artlab until 
December 5th. 
Closing reception: Wednesday, December 5th > 4-6 pm. 
Everyone is invited to attend. 

 
 

In 2011-2012, graduate students from UWO and 
Queen’s in the collaboratively-taught Museums, 
Marginality and the Mainstream class produced 
papers, which were first presented in a public 
conference at the Gardiner Museum, and then 
gathered together into an online book.  
The book has now been released and can be  
read or downloaded from this url:  
http://issuu.com/myuglysweater/docs/mmm 

 
 

Prof. Patrick Howlett has an exhibition titled “How Hummingbirds Choose  
Flowers” opening at Susan Hobbs Gallery Inc. 137 Tecumseth St., Toronto from  
Dec. 13 to Feb. 2, 2013. Opening:  Saturday, December 15th, 2-4 pm. 

 

Prof. David Merritt participated in an inaugural exhibition (in abstentia) at  
Jessica Bradley Annex, a new project space at 74 Miller Street, during Art 
Toronto! 
 

Prof. David Merritt 
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